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Comments: The new expansion for GP is a vital addition to Vail Mtn. Our Ski Club and other clubs would benefit

immensely from this project. I've been teaching and coaching on Vail Mtn. since 1989 and have seen vast

improvements on the flow of traffic and the high "danger" areas of avoiding collisions. If this arena is created the

flow of traffic will greatly enhance the GP area. Will I be sad to see trees cut, absolutely. But if trees are planted

elsewhere to replace the ones taken, I think that should happen. This will not only benefit our future, kids,

families, but give us a World Class designation to be able to host larger events. Larger events means more $$

into our economy. Beds filled, food served, services rendered, lift tickets sold, etc. Looking to the future of our

lively hood and what ski racing means to our mountain and town, I believe this is a good fit and a nature

progression of our mountain. Thank you for your consideration. 

 


